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SE Nebraska Covid-19 testing update 
(KLZA)-- During a weekly update Monday afternoon,  Community Medical
Center CEO Ryan Larsen noted that at this point, there have been no positive
test results for COVID-19 at the hospital in Falls City. 

According to a report from the Nebraska Department of Health and Human
Services 35 tests for COVID-19 have been performed in Richardson County with
all the results being negative.  There are several tests for which results are
pending.  

In Nemaha County there have been nine tests conducted with one person being
positive.  In Johnson County there have been 19 tests performed with one positive
result.  Pawnee County has conducted four tests with no positive results.

Regionally,  there have been nine positive results from 80 tests in Gage County
and one positive test from 31 tests conducted in Otoe County. 

Statewide there have been nine deaths from COVID-19.  412 of  6,883 test have
come back positive, meaning just under six percent of the tests have been positive.
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